AT WESTERN

April 16, 2018

The Planning and Environment Committee
City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue

London, ON N6A 419

Dear Members of The Planning and Environment Committee,

Huron University College has no comment with respect to the overall CMP, except for that
portion that touches on Huron land, which portion we endorse. Huron University College will
continue to work with the City of London and Western University on our common interest within
the MVHF ESA and management of the stewardship projects as well as future trail alignments
between the City of London’s lands and the lands of Huron University College.

Huron University College gives permission to include this letter on the PEC Agenda for the
meeting of April 16, 2018.
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Huron University College
Vice Principal, Finance & Administration
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